
Action Items

New Business

Approval to Purchase Paper through the Cooperative

The District recommends the purchase of paper for district wide utilization.
The District went out to bid for paper for school year ending June 30, 2023 and only one 
vendor responded with a bid higher than the current available market rates. Purchasing 
paper through the cooperative allows agencies to take advantage of contracts that are already 
publicly solicitated and awarded by another public agency. 

Recommended Motion:

“I move that the Board of Education approve the purchase ten (10) skids of paper from 
Quill.com, via purchasing cooperative,  as presented. (Roll Call Vote)


